
Company news 

On 16th August this year, John 

put on an Excel Charity 

Training day without charge for 

several church workers. In 

exchange for the training they 

generously gave a donation 

towards John’s half marathon 

Tearfund sponsorship.  

Four people attended the Excel 

training day and all enjoyed the 

course content as well as the 

buffet lunch that was put on for 

them as well. 

You can read more about 

John’s half marathon on the 

other page! 

Did you notice it? The change at 

the top? Don’t worry if you 

didn’t, it’s that we have a new 

name! 

Introducing the new name of… 

JPL IT Training Limited! 

Now don’t worry it’s the same 

team behind it and same 

training, we just thought it was 

about time for a new name that 

reflected us as a company. 

So if you start hearing from a 

company called JPL IT Training 

Limited, do speak 

to them and reply 

as it is us! 

Summary for this quarter: 

 WMSP Chamber Networking Event 

 Company News 

 John’s Sponsored Half Marathon 

 New Customers 

 Excel Charity Training Day 

 Hint and Tip of the Newsletter 
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Courses we offer: 

Excel Basic 

Intermediate 

Advanced 

Master Class Bronze 

Master Class Silver 

Word Basic 

Intermediate 

Advanced 

PowerPoint Basic 

Advanced 

Access Day 1 (Basic) 

Day 2 (Advanced) 

Project Level 1 

Level 2 

Outlook 1 Day Course 

Excel Self 

Teach 

Packages 

Basic 

Intermediate 

Advanced 
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Earlier in the year, John and Dianne attended a 

networking event by the Herefordshire & 

Worcestershire Chamber of Commerce at 

Stanbrook Abbey and both had a lovely time. This 

week, the Chamber put on another networking 

event, this time at WMSP where John and Rachel 

got the opportunity to meet and feed Rhinos. 

Both John and Rachel thoroughly enjoyed the 

whole experience and were able to meet a lovely 

group of people too. We were split into 2 groups 

with one doing the Rhino experience first, followed 

by lunch and the 2nd group the same but the other 

way round. 

We were taken up to the enrichment house to meet 

and feed 2 of the Rhinos and learnt a lot from 

Dave who works at WMSP. You’ll see how the 

Rhinos look like they are showing their teeth to 

John in the picture above and that is exactly what 

they are doing! This is something that they have 

been trained through the use of rewards to do as 

a way of the keepers being able to monitor their 

health in a less invasive way (they also do this 

when they are waiting to be fed apple slices 

which is what John was doing!). 

Overall, both had a really amazing day and 

enjoyed a lovely lunch over which they were able 

to learn more about the other people that were 

there in their group. 

John and Rachel meeting and feeding Rhinos! 

Excel charity training day 
at JPL 

https://www.jplcomputer.co.uk/

